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Freedom of Association and Collective Bargaining 

Policy Statement 

Tetra Tech promotes a responsible work environment, and ensures compliance with all laws affecting the 

employment of its employees. Tetra Tech adheres to universal principles that protect human rights in 

employment, as specified in the UN Global Compact. We support the rights of workers and employees, including 

the freedom of association and the right to collective bargaining as outlined in our Human Rights Policy. 

https://www.tetratech.com/en/docs/ab20-100-human-rights-policy.pdf

